
AGRICOLA PUNICA
Samas Isola dei Nuraghi 2023

91 Points
Floral, lavender and herbal citrus aromas.
Elegant palate with good texture, saline
notes and balanced acidity. Rich, intense
and supported by a clean, slightly pithy,
fresh finish.
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© 2025 Kobrand Corporation, Purchase, NY

AGRICOLA PUNICA
Samas Isola dei Nuraghi 2023

91 Points
Floral, lavender and herbal citrus aromas.
Elegant palate with good texture, saline
notes and balanced acidity. Rich, intense
and supported by a clean, slightly pithy,
fresh finish.

April 13, 2025

© 2025 Kobrand Corporation, Purchase, NY

AGRICOLA PUNICA
Samas Isola dei Nuraghi 2023

91 Points
Floral, lavender and herbal citrus aromas.
Elegant palate with good texture, saline
notes and balanced acidity. Rich, intense
and supported by a clean, slightly pithy,
fresh finish.

April 13, 2025

© 2025 Kobrand Corporation, Purchase, NY

AGRICOLA PUNICA
Samas Isola dei Nuraghi 2023

91 Points
Floral, lavender and herbal citrus aromas.
Elegant palate with good texture, saline
notes and balanced acidity. Rich, intense
and supported by a clean, slightly pithy,
fresh finish.

April 13, 2025

© 2025 Kobrand Corporation, Purchase, NY

AGRICOLA PUNICA
Samas Isola dei Nuraghi 2023

91 Points
Floral, lavender and herbal citrus aromas.
Elegant palate with good texture, saline
notes and balanced acidity. Rich, intense
and supported by a clean, slightly pithy,
fresh finish.

April 13, 2025

© 2025 Kobrand Corporation, Purchase, NY

AGRICOLA PUNICA
Samas Isola dei Nuraghi 2023

91 Points
Floral, lavender and herbal citrus aromas.
Elegant palate with good texture, saline
notes and balanced acidity. Rich, intense
and supported by a clean, slightly pithy,
fresh finish.

April 13, 2025

© 2025 Kobrand Corporation, Purchase, NY


